
Shandong Liaison Unit relocates to new
office

     The Shandong Liaison Unit (SDLU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region Government (HKSARG) will move to its new office tomorrow (November
28).

     The new office of the SDLU is located at Unit 1603, Enterprise Square,
No. 102 Luoyuan Street, Lixia District, Jinan, Shandong Province. The SDLU's
office telephone number (86-531) 8880 7137, fax number (86-531) 8880 9129 and
email address sdlu@sheto.gov.hk remain unchanged.

     The SDLU, under the purview of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office
in Shanghai, has been in operation since April 2015. It strives to strengthen
the HKSARG's connection with different levels of government authorities in
Shandong Province; promotes economic and trade relations and fosters cultural
exchanges with the Province; organises activities in Shandong to promote Hong
Kong; liaises with Hong Kong people living, working or studying in Shandong
Province; and provides support to Hong Kong residents and enterprises in the
Province.
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